
 

 
 

25th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope your child has settled well into Stanborough. It has been lovely to see them grow in confidence in 
such a short time and create new friendships.  
 
I would like to strengthen the communication between home and school and one of the ways we will be 
able to communicate messages effectively to you is through Classcharts Announcements. Please log onto 
Classcharts and complete the short Google Form under announcements, so we know who is able to access 
it. 
 
If you do not have your parent Classcharts log in code, (this was sent home during the first week),  then 
please email your child’s tutor (see email addresses below), who can send it again to you. Classcharts is a 
great way to see the positives your child is receiving, these become even more effective when you and your 
child can look at them together. It is also where you can see any negative points and then after half term, 
homework. If we have messages that need to go out quickly then we will do so on Classcharts 
Announcements.  
 
7BP: hfraser@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7BM: inaylor@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7HC: apearson@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7HM: kcoldwell@stanborough.herts.sch.uk   chughes@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7KK: habbott@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7KL: hfraser@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7SE: storindo@stanborough.herts.sch.uk  
7SM: dbishop@stanborough.herts.sch.uk   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Hall 
Year 7 Leader 
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